Claims Roll
Being Prepared
In Anchorage

Commissioner of Indian Af-
fairs Louis R. Bruce today
announced that a roll to deter-
mine Alaska Natives eligible to
share in awards totaling $962.5
million and 40 million acres of
land in connection with the
Alaska Native Claims Settlement
Act of December 18, 1971, is
being prepared by a new enroll-
ment office in Anchorage.

Alaska Natives who may be
eligible are directed to send the
following information to the
Alaska Native Enrollment Office,
Pouch 7-1971, Anchorage, Alaska
99501:

(1) Name or names of eligible
persons in family

(2) Present address

(3) Number of members in
family

(4) Name of village of origin
in Alaska of eligible persons in
family or of ancestor.

Eligible persons will receive
further communication from the
Anchorage office for additional
information.



